
 

Christmas Parties  
On Christmas Party days children should come to school in their party clothes. Parties will take place across the 
morning and in the afternoon all classes will enjoy a Christmas movie and treats.  
           On Tuesday 19th December a very special visitor will be coming to the Primary 1 - 3 Christmas Party.  

We cannot wait! 

Step into Christmas… 
…with Cranhill Primary! 

As you may know, the Parent Council are running our Christmas Fair on Friday 

15th December between 3pm and 5pm.  There will be many stalls and lots of fun 
to be had.  Please not all children should be collected at 3pm before entering the 
Fair. We would ask that if you are able, that you donate any of the following 
items: 

  Bottles   Home Baking   Sweets/Chocolates   Toys Books  Games  Bric-a-brac         

Please send donations into the school from Monday 11th December. On Thursday 
14th December children can wear a Christmas jumper or dress down.  If possible, 
we would ask that pupils bring a small donation from the items above for the Fair 
on this day – new or old.    Thank you, CPS.   

     

Countdown to Christmas 2023 
 

The month of December is always busy in School. 
We wanted to share everything that is happening 
in December with you.  

December Diary 
 

1st – Tree Decorating & Carols  
4th – Christmas Crafts – P1 and P2 
Parents and Pupils 
8th – Interim Reports Out 
14th – Christmas Lunch and 
Christmas Jumper/Dress Down 
15th – Christmas Fair 
18th – All P5’s to Party at Celtic Park  
18th – All P6’s and P7 Party 
19th – All P1 , P2 and P3’s Party 
20th – All P4, P5’s Party 
21st – P1 Nativity – All Parents 
Welcome 
22nd – School closes @ 2.30pm 

Christmas Fair 

Carols Round the Tree 
 

We will be decorating our Christmas Tree on Friday 1st 
December. One child from each class will hang a bauble 
on our tree and we will sing our favourite Christmas 
carols together. The P4-7 choir will also make a special 
appearance!  Please note this event is for pupils, staff 
and special guests.  Song will be poste don See Saw.  
 
Children should wear full uniform but are welcome to 
wear some Christmas sparkle, a Santa hat or headband 
on this day.   

Nativity 2023 
 

P1 will perform our Christmas Nativity on Thursday 21st 
December at 2pm. Pupils should wear their school 
uniform but can add some Christmas sparkle.  Please 
note all parents/carers are welcome to this event. 

Carol Singing 
 

Our Primary 4 to 7 Choir                        
and Mrs Kulis have a busy        
month ahead.  
 

I am sure our children will spread 
lots of Christmas Cheer! 
 

1st – Carol Concert 
6th – Care Home 
21st – P1 Nativity  
 


